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Dear Parents and Carers of Clover Class,  

 

I am writing to inform you that the new Class Teacher for Clover Class is Miss E Corrall. She 

will be starting with us straight after the Easter break on a full-time basis. She has come into 
school today to meet the children and to begin to work with the staff. She will also be in next 

week to do the same, working alongside Mr. Hayward-Mitchell as he passes on his knowledge 

and understanding of the children. I know that she is really looking forward to being welcomed 
into our JC family and know that you will make her feel very welcome.   

 

 

Kind regards  
 

 

 

Janine Waring 

Headteacher 
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